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December 3, 2021

Dear Oredocker Families,

We are happy to announce that another COVID-19 testing option is now available for School
District of Ashland students and their immediate family members. The WI Department of Health
Services has provided our school district with a COVID Clinic. This opportunity offers rapid
antigen and PCR tests for our families and staff. To register for a test, please click here. You
need to register using this link every time you or an
immediate family member would like a Covid-19 test.

The Covid Clinic is located near the District Office
behind the high school and is open Monday-Friday
from 7:30-4:00. The student must be with the family
member when they come for testing for them to take
advantage of the COVID Clinic. When you arrive for
the first time, you will need to fill out the consent
form. This form will be good for the entire 2021-2022
school year.

If you are tested for COVID-19 at this testing site, the
COVID Clinic staff members will inform you of your
results via phone or email. You will be notified of
your rapid test results within 25 minutes and the PCR
test results may take up to three days. All positive
results will immediately be sent to our District Nurse. After being notified of positive results, she
will contact you to discuss your positive test results and review the COVID-19 protocols as well
as answer any questions you may have.

Thank you and take care,

Chris Patritto
Interim Superintendent
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https://register.covidconnect.wi.gov/

